
To whom it may concern:

This is a written submission in support of the above DA that I believe will be beneficial to 
supporting a local business in Hugo’s Manly.

The outer deck being slightly expanded will not change anything. This is Manly’s most popular 
restaurant and puts our suburb on the map as a major attraction in terms of dining with 
amazing service.

Regards,

Jake Rowe
Principal
Rowe Partners Real Estate
0414 612 546
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